
  

 

  
 

Executive Order 13959 - Proposed Treatment of Newly Sanctioned 
Names - 9 July 2021 Update 

 

09 July 2021 

Further to the ‘Executive Order 13959 - Proposed Treatment of Newly Sanctioned Names’ notification 

published on 07 July 2021, please refer to the attached spreadsheet regarding the securities being 
deleted from the FTSE GEIS, the FTSE Global China A Inclusion indices and associated indices in relation 
to the updated EO 13959, effective from the open on Wednesday 28 July 2021. 
   
    

 Newly_Sanctioned_Stocks_July_2021.xlsx 
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